
From: Shauna Brail  
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 7:58 PM 
To: Angie Melo <Angie.Melo@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Thank you and resigning from TAC 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]  

Dear Angie, 

Thank you for sharing these documents and my apologies for missing the meeting due to a family 
commitment.  

I have been reflecting on the opportunity to contribute to the Transit Advisory Committee based on 
its mandate and work plan and have made the decision to step down from the committee. I have 
enjoyed being a member, learning more about transit issues in Mississauga and how they are being 
addressed by the city and its constituents, and wish the committee leadership and members all the 
best as they continue to take on this challenging and important work.  

Best, 

Shauna 
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